





	


PUBLIC NOTICE/NOT A LEGAL
			
BERGENFIELD PLANNING BOARD
Please take notice that the scheduled meeting of the Bergenfield Planning Board for Monday, March 18, 2024 at 8:00 PM has been cancelled.
The next scheduled Planning Board meeting will be on Monday, April 15, 2024.






Hilda Tavitian
Planning Board Clerk 


March 11, 2024 
